
 

 
 
 
August 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
GCSE Results 2020 

 
I am delighted to inform you that Year 12 students may come to school on Thursday 20th August 2020 
between 9.30am - 11.00am, to collect their GCSE/L2 equivalent external examination results.  

In accordance with COVID-19 protocols, students will however, not be able to enter the school building 
and strict social distancing measures will be in place.   

With this in mind, students will be able to collect their results from the entrance to the school building 
where they will be met by school staff. 

As you await your results, can I ask you to remember that the most important thing is that you are able 
you progress to the next phase in your career and educational journey. If you achieve the results which 
enable you to do this, congratulations!  
 
If, however, you do not achieve the grades which enable you to move forward in your chosen pathway, 
please remember that we as a school are here to support you. If you would like to avail of this support, 
please contact the school office to arrange an interview with a member of staff. 
 
For your information I also enclose information regarding the grades appeals process as outlined by the 
Joint Council for Qualifications (JCQ). If you have any concerns in regard to an appeal, please follow 
these guidelines and contact the school office directly. 
 
I am pleased to enclose a copy of the entry requirements for Post 16 study at the Belfast Model School 
for Girls, and also a copy of the Post 16 Learning Pathways Student’s Choices Booklet. 
 
If a Year 12 student meets the entry requirements and wishes to return to study at Post 16, at the 
Belfast Model School for Girls, she must telephone the school office before Midday on Friday 21st 
August to register her interest.  
 
Following this, students should complete and retain the application form within the Post 16 Learning 
Pathways Student’s Choice Booklet, in preparation for a telephone interview with a member of school 
staff, week beginning Monday 24th August 2020. 
 
I look forward to seeing all our Year 12 students on Thursday and to joining them in the celebration of 
their examination success! 
   
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs J Graham  
(Vice-Principal) 
 
Enc. 


